
From: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
To: "Gwin, Stephen"
Cc: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
Subject: RE: Emailing: SKU 936_ Site Assessment Report_FIN_07292014 - with C-141.pdf
Date: Wednesday, April 20, 2016 7:47:00 AM

RE: Chevron * Skelly Unit 936 * 30-015-32595 * 2RP-1010

Mr. Gwin,

Your request for closure of the above listed release is approved.

OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and
 remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water, human health or the environment. 
 In addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal,
 state, local laws and/or regulations.

If you have any questions or concerns, and for notification, please contact me.

Heather Patterson
Environmental Specialist
NMOCD District II
Office (575)748-1283 ext.101
Cell (575)703-0228

-----Original Message-----
From: Gwin, Stephen [mailto:Stephen.Gwin@chevron.com]
Sent: Thursday, April 14, 2016 1:30 PM
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
Subject: FW: Emailing: SKU 936_ Site Assessment Report_FIN_07292014 - with C-141.pdf

Mike and Heather,

I received this closure report from the Chevron EMC group related to 2RP-1010, Skelly Unit 936.  Robert Spencer
 indicated that it was uploaded to the OCD website and I wanted to make sure you had received it.  If you have any
 questions please let me know.

Thanks,

Stephen Gwin  ●●
HES Advisor ? MCBU Delaware Basin
Stephen.Gwin@chevron.com

1616 W. Bender Bvld.
Hobbs, NM 88240
Tel 575-263-0427
Mobile 575-408-0073

-----Original Message-----
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From: Speer, Robert
Sent: Thursday, April 14, 2016 12:52 PM
To: Gwin, Stephen
Subject: Emailing: SKU 936_ Site Assessment Report_FIN_07292014 - with C-141.pdf

The report was uploaded to the OCD website.


